

We're heading to the Really Useful Show Will you join us?

We at the Guild of One Name Studies love talking about surnames, genealogy, family history, DNA, and all manner of other research-based things.

We will be hosting an online booth at the Really Useful Show (run by the Family History Federation) on 12th and 13th November, and it would be great to meet you there.

A number of Guild members will be giving talks at the event, including at 730pm on Friday, FHF president (and registrant of the Sweetingham one-name study) Janet Few with a short presentation and discussion about how the family history community can support genealogists of all ages, with particular emphasis on how we make our hobby and our organisations appealing to #GenZ genealogists.

And the best thing is that the Friday evening session is FREE! You can pop along between 6pm and 10pm GMT and meet up with a plethora of Family History Societies. 69 at last count!

Who knows what you might discover. Click below for your Free Friday ticket ...

Really Useful Show